
Notes from MBBC Men’s Meeting on 7th Sept 2021 at 7 p.m. 

Present: 

Brian, Ron, Phil, Robin T, Den, Derek, David, Richard T, Keith, Stephen, Julian, Andy, Richard P, Edwin, 
Roy 

 

Aim of the meeting: to discuss Men’s matters for 2022 

Henry thanked all for their efforts in 2021 season and hoped 2022 would get back to normality. 

Estimated we shall have 20 male players for 2022. 

 

Over 60s: proposed to have 2 teams again – passed. 

This year, the “A” team won their league, “B” team runners-up. Very good outcome! 

The O60s league meeting will be on Wednesday 6th October 2021 @ Ottery. 

 

71 Shield: ended bottom in 2021. Okehampton won the league. Discussion was had regarding  

staying in the Shield and/or joining the Exeter League (Thursday evenings – 3 Triples of any  

combination of Men/Ladies). It was decided that we should remain in the Shield for 2022 but  

consideration of joining the Exeter League the following year should be made.  The Ladies section  

would of course need to be involved with decisions. 

 

North Devon Triples League: Requires 9 players to be named with a further 3 players registered.  

Other players can be selected but there must be an * against their names on result sheets. Decision  

to remain in the NDT unanimously passed. 

Henry stated that we shall really miss Paul who is moving to Combe Martin. We all wish him well. 

It was stated that Henry would try to put out the strongest team for these NDT games. However, it  

was also stated that the selection was not an easy matter (many of us are of the same standard!)  

and that we would accept Henry’s viewpoint. 

 

Henry was unanimously voted as Men’s Captain again. Thank you Henry. 

Henry thanked Keith for his record keeping of Men’s teams etc. 

 

There is to be a GREEN WORKING PARTY on Tuesday 21st September.  Many jobs to be done so all  

men welcome between 9 and 10 a.m. PLEASE attend if at all possible. 

 

(Minutes taken by Brian) 


